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MEDIA 
RELEASE 

2021-22 Rates & Charges 

10 September 2021 

 
The winner of the of the 2021-22 Rates & Charges competition will now be drawn on 
Monday 13 September 2021. The draw has been delayed to ensure all ratepayers who paid 
by BPAY before 31 August 2021, and satisfied all competition conditions, are included. 
 
The result will be posted on the Council’s website on Tuesday 14 September, 2021.  
 
 
  

Alistair Innes-Walker 
Manager – Corporate & Finance 

10 September 2021 
 


